
Important Note: Supplier Price Increases 

A number of Suppliers have implemented price increases that are 
starting to flow through which coincide with the increase to the  

Government-imposed Excise Tax rates. 

These have been loaded to activate in our Costing system, 
however please note that the price that appears on the Web 
Portal may not reflect the updated price at the time your order is 
placed.  
We apologise for any inconvenience should this occur. 


